
 

September 2021 

HOMMA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL  
Our Homma PAC is the officially recognized collective voice of parents at our school. All Homma parents and guardians 

are automatically members of our PAC and are encouraged to become involved in the school, attend PAC meetings and 

volunteer for fundraisers to support Homma students and our school community in whatever capacity they are able.   

Thank you for your support! 

 
Homma Hot Lunch Program 

As we approach October, we look forward to the return of Homma Hot Lunch Days. Like last year, we will 

continue to be cautious, strategic and careful with COVID-19 restrictions while working with our food 

vendors, volunteers and the Homma Admin Team. This year, we will be testing out Pizza Day (offered every 

second Tuesday) and lunches from three local vendors (offered on alternating weeks, every second Friday).  

For safety reasons, food will be packaged at the food vendor and then delivered to Homma in individually 

wrapped packages, organized by division and labeled for each student. We are grateful to our classroom 

teachers and volunteers for their help with distributing the food orders to students in their classes. 

To order your lunch, all families (new and returning) need to register for their 2021-2022 school year 

account. Go to https://homma.hotlunches.net/ and select “Register” to create your new account. You will 

be asked to enter the school’s access code (Homma’s is HEHL).  Once signed in, go to “Orders” and set up 

an account for your Homma child(ren). You will then see the available order options. Food must be ordered 

in advance and the due date will be Thursday each week. See the Hot Lunch dates and deadlines, along 

with detailed instructions below.  

First PAC Meeting of the School Year 
If you have questions about this meeting or would like to add to our agenda, please email 

hommapac2015@gmail.com. 

Date: Tuesday, September 28 

Time: 6:30 to 8:00 PM 

Location: https://zoom.us/join 

Meeting ID: 630 9402 3471 | Passcode: 2022 

 

 

PAC EXECUTIVE:  
 

Anna Reithmeier, Chair 
Vacant, Vice-Chair 

Arezou Mirzaei, Secretary 
Marcie Beggs, Treasurer 

 
Vacant, Homma RDPA Rep 

QUESTIONS? 
 

CONTACT US: 
Email: hommapac2015@gmail.com 

 

Social Media: 
Instagram: @HommaPAC 

Twitter: @HommaPAC 
Facebook: @HommaPAC 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 
 

Monday, September 27: Pro-D Day 
 

Tuesday, September 28: PAC Meeting  
 

Thursday, September 30: National 
Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

 
Thursday, September 30: Deadline to 
order pizza for the first Homma Hot 

Lunch 
 

Tuesday, October 5: Pizza Day 
 

 

https://homma.hotlunches.net/
mailto:hommapac2015@gmail.com
https://zoom.us/join
mailto:hommapac2015@gmail.com


 

 

                                                                 

 

Homma Lunch Program 2021/2022 

 

Hello Homma Parents and Guardians! 

If your family wants to participate in the Homma Hot Lunch Program, please set up an account 

on https://homma.hotlunches.net/. If you have questions, please review the information 

below and contact hommapac2015@gmail.com for help. 

 

When are the Hot Lunch Days and when is the order deadline?  
We are pleased to announce the following upcoming lunch events for the 2021/2022 School Year.   

More dates will be posted in December for January to June. 

Hot Lunch Day Vendor Order Deadline 

Tuesday, October 5 Pizza Factory Thursday, September 30 

Friday, October 15 Purpose Smoothie Thursday, October 7 

Tuesday, October 19 Pizza Factory Thursday, October 14 

Friday, October 29 Richmond Sushi Lovers Thursday, October 21 

Tuesday, November 2 Pizza Factory Thursday, October 28 

Friday, November 12 Dairy Queen Thursday, November 4 

Tuesday, November 16 Pizza Factory Thursday, November 11 

Friday, November 26 Richmond Sushi Lovers Thursday, November 18 

Tuesday, November 30 Pizza Factory Thursday, November 25 

Friday, December 10 Dairy Queen Thursday, December 2 

Tuesday, December 14 Pizza Factory Thursday, December 9 

Tuesday, January 4 Pizza Factory Thursday, December 30 

YOU MAY ORDER FOR ALL EVENTS, PER MONTH, OR PER EVENT. 

 

https://homma.hotlunches.net/
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How do I register?  
We ask all families (new and returning) to create a new 2021/2022 school year account on 

https://homma.hotlunches.net/ because we remove all account information at the end of each 

school year. Accounts from last year are no longer active. 

You can create an Homma Hot Lunch account by using the following instructions: 

1) Go to: homma.hotlunches.net 
 

2) Select “Click Here to Register” link (as shown below) and complete the form to register.   
 

 
3) When registering for an account, you will need our School Access Code. Homma’s code is HEHL.  

 

 
 
 

4) Complete all required fields on the form.  
 

Please remember your User ID, password and e-mail address for future reference and 
please ensure the e-mail address you specify is one you check regularly as confirmations and 
reminders will be sent to this address. 

  

https://homma.hotlunches.net/
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5) Once you have registered, you will be able to add your child(ren) and specify their teacher and 
division by clicking the “Students” button. Please ensure you select the correct classroom, as 
this is where the order will be delivered. 
 

6) After adding your children, click on the “Manage Orders”.  
 
 

 
 

How do I order?  
1) Under your child(ren)’s name, click “Order” to select their hot lunch items. If you have more 

than one child you are ordering for, you need to create a separate order for each child. 
 

 
 

2) Once you have selected your items, click “Update Order & Proceed.” 
3) All orders must be paid by credit card.  
4) Check to ensure your “Order Status” is “Paid.” 
5) Next time you navigate to homma.hotlunches.net, just enter your login information and click 

the ‘Login’ button to access your account. 
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What do I do if I have more questions or concerns?  
 
Please do not contact the Hot Lunch Program vendors to make changes to your order. Please direct 

all questions to the Homma PAC (hommapac2015@gmail.com).  

If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have regular access to the internet, please contact 

Homma PAC. 

Can I request a refund? 
  
Please note if your child is ill or away on a lunch date, you are welcome to come and pick up their lunch 

but we cannot keep the food for them for the next day.   Consistent with previous years, there are NO 

REFUNDS as this is a PAC fundraiser and the load on volunteers to facilitate refunds is too great.   We 

appreciate your support for our lunch program as the funds go towards class equipment, computers, the 

Homma Garden, library books, educational workshops and school activities for students.  

 

Our thanks to the Homma parent community for supporting this important fundraiser and to our 

wonderful volunteers who help make this successful Hot Lunch Program possible! 

mailto:hommapac2015@gmail.com

